
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, September 12th, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 

Regular Meeting 
New Town Hall Conference Room 

1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the meeting of 
the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:31PM with members Nita Kincaid, Bob 
Dunn, Deirdre Tavares, Tim Chokas present. 

- Members Absent: Brian Banker 

- Guest/Staff Present: Dick Seager, Christopher Vernott and Noah Slitt 

2. Additions to the Agenda – Repair of the bridge 
 

3. Noah Slitt Eagle Scout Project – Noah presented on his proposal for his Eagle 
Sout Project, which is a “Orienteering Course” at Hewitt Farm.  The committee 
passed a motion for the project to proceed. 

 
4. Gary Annino Thank You Note – Tim to draft e-mail and circulate to committee 

5. Pavilion Scheduling- Issues – Not discussed 

6. John Dean Gallop House Fence Repairs- Update – Discussed ordering the 
decorative balls for the top of each fence post.  Ed to order, once Dick provides 
flat information to Ed. 
 
Bulkhead work is underway also. 
 

7. John Dean Gallop House Windows- Update – Windows have arrived.  
Installation to be scheduled. 
 

8. FY 24 Capital Requests- Update – No new recommendations. 

9. Public Comments / Discussion – None 

10. Adjourn - Motion made to adjourn at 5:35pm. Motion Passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


